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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 

Dear Parents and Carers 

What a truly exciting and vibrant week it has been at Welland Park Academy! 

This week, our school came alive with Show Week, and Disney’s The Little Mermaid was an absolute triumph! 
The production was a dazzling display of colour, music, and immense talent, leaving audiences spellbound. I 
have been overwhelmed with emails, phone calls, and passing comments from parents, carers, and members of 
our community, all praising the incredible performances. One particularly lovely email mentioned that they 
forgot they were watching a school production and thought it was a professional performance – what a 
wonderful compliment! 

After attending the closing night, I can wholeheartedly say I share this sentiment. The dedication, passion, and 
teamwork shown by our students, staff, and volunteers were truly inspiring. I know how many hours of 
rehearsals, set building, and creative work went into making this show such a success, often during weekends 
and holidays, but all that effort shone brightly this week. 

Whilst it’s impossible to thank every single person individually, I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude to 
Mrs Towers and Mr Oakland for their outstanding leadership and commitment. A special mention also goes to 
our incredible lead performers: Ariel – Sasha Coyne, Sebastian – Victoria Chester, Prince Eric – Gwion Durham, 
and Flounder – Maya Burrows, who each brought their characters to life so brilliantly. You were all amazing! 

In other news, this week also marked the conclusion of the Options Process for Year 9. Whilst there were a few 
hiccups with the software, I sincerely hope it didn’t cause too much stress. Please accept my apologies if this 
impacted your family. The next stage is the careful task of allocating and finalising option choices. This is a 
complex process that may require us to liaise with some students if certain options are unavailable. Thank you 
for your patience as we navigate this important phase. 

Finally, attached to this newsletter, you’ll find some key information 
about Citizenship and Careers education. As part of our statutory 
responsibilities, we aim to prepare our students for life beyond school, 
nurturing their personal development and supporting their social, moral, 
spiritual, and cultural growth. This education also plays a vital role in 
promoting equality, diversity, and mental and physical wellbeing. Mr 
Askham, one of our Assistant Principals, is leading this important work, 
and I encourage you to read more about it in the attached document. 

As we head into the weekend, I’d like to wish you all a restful and 

enjoyable break. I’m sure the cast and crew of The Little Mermaid will be 

especially grateful for some well-earned relaxation after such a 

phenomenal week. 

Wishing you a restful and happy weekend! 

Warm regards, 

 
Pete Leatherland—Principal 
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